



September 27, 2024

Dear Pastor and Church:

Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support. I count it a privilege to be part of your world missions' program and your representative in Honduras.

I have been privileged to preach several times in my Dad's mission work. Please continue to pray for Iglesia Bautista Gracia. Bro. Javier from my mission work also preached there. In Iglesia Bautista Calvario, we had a special Sunday with a Honduran pastor from the Capitol City.

Honduras celebrated their 203rd Independence Day on September 15th. We celebrated with special services and messages, prayer for the leaders, special music, and a time of fellowship. This Sunday, the 29th, is National Day of the Bible bin Honduras, so I will be preaching special messages on the Bible. There is great political conflict and some violence in Honduras. The only hope for this country is the message of the Bible. We must continue to preach the Gospel and pray for positive results.

Thank you again for your support and prayers. Next Saturday will be the one-year anniversary of my Mother going to Heaven. May God bless you greatly.

Yours with Hope for Honduras,

Leslie Priday